
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, September 24, 2021

Click on the blue underlined links.

October Breakfast Menu and October Lunch Menu

Optional Student COVID Testing Form: Students who are in grades EK-6 and under the age of 12

will be arriving home with a copy of the letter and consent form in their folder.  Please read the letter

and complete the consent form if you wish for your child to receive the free weekly testing.

Library News: To see all of the latest titles in our library collection, please visit 'Student Links' on the

school website, then click on 'NCES Library.' Destiny Discover lets you browse through all of our

books in print and Sora is where you will find our digital and audiobooks. For Destiny, students

should log in using the first initial of their first name and their full last name. The password is nces.

Please contact me if you have any questions: derickson@nceschool.org. Happy Reading!

PTO Fall Fundraiser: The PTO Cherrydale Fall Fundraiser is underway and we are off to a great

start. This year we are raising money to fund programs that will benefit all our students.  Please enter

all orders online or return them to the school by Thursday (the 29th), the last day we can accept order

forms.

Assessment Overview from the State: Click here to read an overview from the Connecticut State

Department of Education regarding the state SBAC Assessments and the importance of learning in

school.

Food Drive: Mrs. Lyon’s and Mr. Murray’s 8th grade Morning Meeting students are organizing a

Food Drive for our local community's Fishes & Loaves at the Pilgrim House. Students can leave their

non-perishable donations on a table in the lobby. They are especially looking for peanut butter, tuna,

oatmeal (in packets), jelly, and canned fruit, but will accept any donations.

Enjoy the weekend!

Stay well,

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u9905cMRwHaVZbHuESW2Ts4aW051bikt/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GDAAuNWr5iHdIQ255IuzRr0ywidhdc9g/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-X14uC2v2HOQ0FqcFLy2I-QFtxV0jbTH/view?usp=sharing
mailto:derickson@nceschool.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CaoOcKeDWBL5ghj133Gg3J4I9WhMWIsU/view?usp=sharing

